
July 24, 2023.

Council Members,

My wife and I have owned property at 25950 Maple Beach Road for 50 
years, and it has come to our attention that the Township is considering 
a park or beach on the Township right- of-way, to which we 
have no concerns. For that reason, they are planning on putting up 
a chain-link fence on the property line.

Photos show how close to our cottage the fence would be � 65 inches to 
the road corner and 38 inches at the middle of the cottage. There is also 
a difference of 3 feet from the old survey from 2007 on the road side. 
The water side is the same for which surveyor doesn�t know why.

For this reason, we would like to ask if the Township would consider selling 
us 10 feet or 15 feet of the right-of-way which is 66 feet wide. That 
would still leave the Township 50 feet or so for whatever they plan, 
also getting money for a park, fence, or whatever they need, along 
with giving us enough room so my wife could still have her gardens. 
We would also be able to get around the cottage for painting and 
maintenance.

Years ago, I cleaned up the front of the right-of-way as it was filled with 
old tires and brush from lawn services or whoever dumped things there. 
I have continued to keep it cleaned and cut as it benefits us as well 
as the township.

Thank you for your consideration.

Lowell Sedore

Freda Egan Sedore






